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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Email from Robert Ferrin regarding bike lanes on Drexel

John Rausch <john.richard.rausch@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 11:33 AM
To: mayor@bexley.org, tmarkham@bexley.org, lfeibel@bexley.org, mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org,
smarcellino@bexley.org, jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org

I am not in favor of either option for bike lanes on Drexel. I am an avid cyclist and
would never ride on Drexel south of Broad -- or Broad, Main, and Cassidy. If I had
children, I would not allow them to ride there either, with or without bike lanes. There
are more than enough  much safer options. Bike lanes on Drexel would not make it
safer than any of the others.

The Columbus bikeway iplementation is a total failure. We should not duplicate it.

John Rausch
500 S Parkview Ave Apt 303
Bexley, OH 43209
+1-513-543-1342
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